Daniel Robinson

From: Michael Pimental <mpimental37@msn.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 26, 2019 9:05 AM

To: Daniel Robinson

Cc: harrop.christine@gmail.com

Subject: P19-110 Riverland/Kennedy

P19-110

Michael A Pimental
11255 SW Winding Lakes Circle

To Whom,

My property, located on the north side of Discovery Way, is one of the closest to abut this project. While I look forward
to it's completion, my concerns are about maintaining quality of life in our community of Lake Park during construction.
I’'m asking the city of Port St Lucie to help protect us during excavating and eventually building. Lessons good and bad
can be learned from the construction of Valencia Cay. Developers in their zest to complete, with profit in mind,

sometimes take liberties at others expense. | certainly hope the city will stay on top of it.

My main concern is Discovery Way. How will this road be used during construction and after completion? Who besides
the developer will be using it? Does the city have any timeline when it may connect to Range Line Rd?

| believe the development of the area will eventually bring the things in regards to commercial projects most people
want, but accelerated growth brings challenges the city and neighbors. I'm asking that the neighbors remain a priority to
the city.

Thanks for your attention in this matter.

Michael Pimental

Sent from my iPad



